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SR 264 Burnside to Fish Wash Project 
Receives AGC Build Arizona Award
FNF project, SR 264 Burnside to Fish Wash, received a 2018 Arizona 
Associated General Contractors Build Award presented at the Phoenix Art 
Museum on the evening of April 27th.  This award recognizes projects that 
meet the challenges of a difficult job, excellence in project management, 
innovation in construction, sensitivity to the environment, excellence in 
client service, and contribution to the community.  
Earlier this year, the project was also the recipient of a quality award from 
the Navajo Nation and an Arizona Transportation partnering award.

About the Project: This pavement 
rehabilitation, widening, and bridge 
replacement project was located in 
Apache County on SR 264 within the 
Navajo Nation tribe in Arizona.  The 
work included overlaying the existing 
pavement with asphaltic concrete, 
shoulder widening with asphaltic concrete 
over aggregate base, placement of AR-
ACFC, and construction of a new bridge 
to replace the existing bridge.  

Owner: Arizona Department of Transportation (ADOT)
Location: Apache County, AZ within the Navajo Nation
General Contractor: FNF Construction, Inc. (FNF)
Key Subcontractors: LS Fence, Speedie and Associates

###

Award Acceptance on April 27, 2018

SR 264

ltr: John Sikkema (FNF Project Engineer), Mike Lynch (FNF Sr. 
Proejct Manager), and Shawn Sheble (FNF Project Sponsor)


